
	
	
A	note	from	Rob,	
	
I	would	like	to	start	off	by	thanking	all	of	our	customers	for	your	loyal	patronage	for	the	last	19	
years.	After	months	of	deliberation,	I	have	decided	to	change	our	hours	of	operation	at	Express	
Car	Care.	
	
Because	of	you	we	have	built	a	very	successful	family	owned	and	operated	business	here	in	
Denver.		We	have	made	many	friends	and	great	relationships	through	the	years.	I	cherish	those	
relationships	more	than	I	could	ever	have	imagined.	Unfortunately,	our	home	life	and	time	with	
our	families	has	sometimes	suffered	or	came	second.	It	is	for	this	reason	that	I	have	decided	to	
take	weekends	off	to	spend	more	time	with	my	family	and	grandchildren.	
	
It	is	not	fair	of	me	to	take	those	days	off	and	expect	the	rest	of	our	team	to	be	here	on	
Saturdays.	So,	I	made	the	decision	to	also	allow	our	whole	work	family	the	opportunity	to	enjoy	
their	weekends	with	family	as	well.	I	have	informed	our	team	of	this	decision	and	had	an	
overwhelming	positive	response.		It	was	a	blessing	to	see	how	happy	everyone	was	about	the	
decision	and	confirmed	to	me	that	it	was	the	right	one.	
	
I	hope	this	will	not	be	an	inconvenience	to	all	of	you	and	that	you	will	continue	to	allow	us	to	
service	your	automotive	needs.		We	will	do	everything	we	can	to	offer	you	the	service	you	
expect	and	deserve.	It	is	our	goal	to	offer	a	better	and	more	efficient		service	during	the	week	
as	we	will	have	a	full	crew	every	day.		We	appreciate	your	understanding	of	us	putting	our	
personal	lives	first.	
	
As	of	April	15th	we	will	be	open	Monday	through	Friday	from	8:00	am	to	5:30	pm.	
Thank	you	again	for	your	patronage	in	the	past	and	in	the	future.	
	
Sincerely,	
Rob	
	
P.S.	we	encourage	you	to	take	advantage	of	our	night	drop	and	to	schedule	appointments	for	
your	automotive	repair	needs.	We	will	continue	to	take	all	oil	changes	and	maintenance	
services	without	appointments!	
	
Thank	you	again,	from	our	family	to	yours.		


